
A seminar aiming at improving safety and health 

of workers in the service industry

KOSHA organized a seminar 
aiming at diffusing excellent cases relevant to safety and health 

for protecting workers 
of vulnerable occupations in the service industry 

□ On July 5 (Tuesday) at COEX, KOSHA organized a seminar aiming at 
diffusing excellent cases relevant to safety and health for protecting 
workers in the service industry and protecting workers of vulnerable 
occupations in the service industry to share new methods of disaster 
prevention. 

 ○ In this seminar held as a concomitant event during "the 50th Safety 
and Health Week", 200 people as well as Fedex Korea, SEOUL 
METRO LINE 9 CORP, and SPC Group have participated.  

 ○ In the first session, excellent methods of safety and health of the 
companies participating in the seminar have been presented. The 
second session constituted discussions for exploring safety and 
health methods to prepare for expansion of the service field, which 
will develop posterior to the Industry 4.0. 

□ Park Sang-woo, the Head of Service Industry Safety Bureau of 
KOSHA commented that "in accordance with the reorganized industrial 
structure of our country, the importance of the service industry in 
constantly on the rise" and added that "through this seminar, we will 
seek for various methods for improving safety and health in response 
to expansion and changes of the service industry based on the 
approach method focused on organizational culture."


